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CLICK HERE for the  
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CLICK HERE for the  
LUNCH CALENDAR 

 
______________________ 

 
 

  
Sept. 24 PTO Meeting 
6:30 OLG 
Sept. 28 Christian Service 
Day Character Day $1 
Oct. 5 Walkathon 
 

 

 

 

Weekly Bulletin                                  September 20, 2018 
 
Next Friday, September 28th will be our 
first Christian Service Day. The theme 
will be Character Day.  
For $1.00, students can dress up as 
their favorite character from a book, 
movie, TV show, etc.  
 

 

 

 
Augustine was born in what is now Algiers in 
North Africa. His mother, Monica, was a 
devout Christian. His father, Patricius, was an 
ill-tempered pagan. Augustine excelled in 
school when he wanted to, but he also went 
with a bad crowd and got into many worthless 
activities.  
 
CLICK HERE ​ to read about St. Augustine’s life. 

 

Marcos Pizza Day 
Tomorrow, Sept. 21st, is our 1st Marco's Pizza Day of 
the year. Marco's Cheese Pizza will be our entree for 
lunch. ​Students may purchase an extra slice of pizza 
for​ ​$1 cash​. Grades 6-8 may purchase two extra slices. 
Due to the large number of meals and extras at the 

register, we will require cash for the extra slice. Students must order extra in 
their morning lunch count.  ​Note​: ​On all other lunch days, extra entree is $1.50 
and may be purchased with student meal accounts. 
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PTO Links 
Parish Appeal Volunteers: ​https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/5080b4ea5ae2baaf94-olgwalkathon 

Walkathon Volunteers​: ​https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080b4ea5ae2baaf94-walkathon1 
Room Parent Link​: ​https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080b4ea5ae2baaf94-room 
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 Our Lady of Grace  
Athletic Association 

 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Look for assessment results and team lists to be 
posted on Blue Sombrero this weekend. Practice 
times will be determined at the coach's meeting in 
early October. You will hear from your daughter's 
coach once all of the schedules have been 
confirmed. 
 

 
3-8 Boys Basketball registration is now open & will close on October 16th - 
Click the link below to sign up! 
https://leagues.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=958716 
ALSO 
Open Gym will be held at Assumption gym from 6:30 - 8:00pm on the 
following Thursdays: 
- 9/20 
- 9/27 
- 10/4 
- 10/11 

Open gym is a great for boys who are interested in playing basketball at OLG. It's an opportunity to practice the skills 
that will be evaluated during assessments and get active! 
Any questions? Feel free to reach out to Scott Nevius at boysbasketballolg@gmail.com 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
OLGAA is selling Larosa's Buddy Cards for $10 each....Enjoy your 
favorites while also supporting OLG Athletics - Stop by the school office 
and pick one up! 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
WE NEED YOUR HELP! OLGAA is looking for 2-3 general board members, as 
well as an executive board and sports coordinator position.  
 
If you're interested, you can reach out to Melinda Miller at 
olgaasecretary@gmail.com for more information. 
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CLICK HERE​ ​for the Crystal Clear Science 
sign up. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The Y's Kids is looking for potential employees for the 
before-school program. Applicants must have a High School 
diploma and experience with school aged children. Hours are 
6:15 a.m. - 7:45 a.m. Monday-Friday. Benefits include a YMCA 
membership and discounted rate for family members. For 
more information/questions, please contact Site Coordinator, 
Liz Kummer at ekummer@cincinnatiymca.org Thanks!  
 

 
Free & Reduced Meal Applications 
 
Meal applications must be submitted annually. If your student 
received meal benefits last year, please ensure that your 
household has reapplied for this academic year. Contact the 
school office or cafeteria if you would like an application. 
Applications are accepted throughout the year. Families who do 
not qualify are welcome reapply if they experience a change in 
circumstances. 

 
SHADOWING at MND​ ​- Prospective 8th grade students are welcome to spend a 
day “shadowing” a current student. Girls will experience a day in the life of an MND 
student and see what MND is all about! MND encourages students to choose a day 
when their grade schools/junior high schools are not in session.  To arrange a 
shadowing visit, click ​HERE​. 
  
HSPT Registration​ – The High School Placement Test will take place on November 
17​th​.  If you wish to take the HSPT at MND, please click ​HERE​ to ​register. 
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We are excited to announce Lifetouch will be creating our 
yearbook this year, and they need our help collecting 
photos!  
 
If you attend any OLG events and take photos, please 
send those to​ ​Olgraceyearbook@gmail.com​ ​. The more 
pictures we have, the better the yearbook will be.  
 

If you have questions, please contact Tracy from Lifetouch at ​tshroyer@lifetouch.com​.  
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